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Dear customer,

Date: 29.09.2017

BBC and Perlon Group would like to announce the termination of the Joint Venture “BBC-Hahl
Pedex Filaments Ltd.” located in Sejong-city, Korea. Both parties decided together that the
constantly changing market needs a more flexible and active approach.

We highly appreciate all your cooperation and support until now. We would like to announce that
Pedex GmbH, as part of the Perlon Group, in Germany will provide you with Medex S and

Dentex 8 products from Oct 1st, 2017

Even though both parties made the decision to terminate the Joint Venture following their own
strategic approach we will keep a close partnership and promise to you the excellent service and

products as usual from both of us,

In case of any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us any time.

Sincerely,

Floridn Kisling
CED, Perlorf GmbH

BBC Hahl-Pedex Filament Ltd.

135, Myenghaksandan-ro, Yeondong-myeon,

Seiong-si, Korea

Steve Kang
Representative Director, BBC Ltd.
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